
January 18, 2000

MEMORANDUM TO: Annette Vietti-Cook, Secretary

FROM: Nils J. Diaz

SUBJECT: MEETING ON NRC RESPONSE TO STAKEHOLDERS'S CONCERNS -- COMSECY-00-0003

Meeting on NRC Response to Stakeholders's Concerns -- COMSECY-00-0003

I approve your recommendation that the Commission continue conducting broad stakeholder meetings in the reactor and
nuclear materials/waste areas. I recommend that each be scheduled annually. In addition, I recommend that the staff
further evaluate the benefit of broad stakeholder meetings after two more years of experience.


